
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
Your horse has received joint injections. The joints were injected under strict sterile technique and then were 
wrapped (where possible) to prevent contamination. If present, the wraps can be removed after 3-4 hours. Your 
horse should be kept in a clean environment for the next 24 hours.  
 
If injected with steroids or hyalouronic acid they should be off work for the next 3 days. After this they can be 
returned to light work for 7 days and then can continue their regular work routine.  
 
If injected with Noltrex they should be off work for the next 3 days. After this they can be returned to low impact 
(light) work for 7 days and then they can slowly return to their regular work routine over the next 2 weeks. 
 
You horse was given an injection of flunixin meglumine by intravenous injection after their joint injections. This 
will help reduce pain and inflammation associated with the procedure. This does not need to be repeated.  
 
Please monitor for any evidence of increased joint swelling, worsening lameness, inappetence, fever or any 
other abnormal signs. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call us at 403-740-6828 or email 
us at office@alignequinevet.com 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
The AEVS team 
 
 
 


